
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
As you will be aware, in January several days were set aside in February and March by the NEU for 
teachers to take industrial action in light of current pay disputes. The next dates that affect our 
region is Wednesday, 15th and Thursday, 16th March on these days the school will be closed to all 
KS3 students. 
 
 
Home learning Resources 
To access home learning resources for all years, click the link: 
https://www.castleviewacademy.org.uk/news-events/latest-news/teacher-strikes-wednesday-15th-
and-thursday-16th-march-2023-1  
 
If you are unable to access these resources, please collect a work pack from reception after PM roll 
call on Tuesday, 14th March. 
 
Questions 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via 
admin@castleviewacademy.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Christian Down 
Castle View Academy 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


